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Question:
In one of the questions on notice from the last estimates there was an answer that the
Communicable Diseases Network and the Public Health Laboratory Network were essentially
responsible for providing advice on antimicrobial issues. Do you have any specific advice
that has been provided by those agencies, and would you be able to table that?
Answer:
- Since the dissolution of the Expert Group on Antimicrobial Resistance in 2007, the
Department of Health and Ageing has had access to appropriate expertise through the
Communicable Diseases Network Australia (CDNA) and the Public Health Laboratory
Network (PHLN).
While there has been no specific antimicrobial resistance advice requested of the CDNA or
the PHIN and antimicrobial resistance is not a standing agenda item for these committees,

antimicrobial resistance is an issue which is broadly considered in the context of
communicable disease control and public health microbiology.



